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Dear Mr James 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request, which was received on 5 March, for the following information: 
 
“I would like information relating to the recruitment of Intelligence Analysts in Leeds, 
Manchester and Nottingham. The vacancy reference was: 1603693 
 
1. How many vacancies were there in total during this recruitment? 
2. How many of vacancies were there in each city - Leeds, Nottingham and Manchester? 
3. How many candidates have received provisional offers of employment at HEO level? 
4. What was the HEO score range for those applicants receiving a provisional offer?  
5. How many candidates were placed on the reserve list?  
6. What was the score range for those on the candidates placed on the reserve list?  
7. How many remain on the reserve list?” 
 

I can confirm the HMRC holds some of the information you have requested. I have 
numbered your questions for ease of answering. 
 
Question 1 
 
There are nine vacancies in total.  
 
Question 2 
 
Four vacancies in Nottingham.  
Two vacancies in Leeds. 
Three vacancies in Manchester. 
 
Question 3, 4, 5, 6 and 7 
 
HMRC does not hold the information requested as the provisional offer stage has not yet fin-
ished. We expect this process to be complete by 1st May 2019. 

 
 
If you are not satisfied with this reply you may request a review within two months by 
emailing foi.review@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk, or by writing to the address at the top right-hand side 
of this letter.    
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If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review you can complain to the 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
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